City of Albuquerque

Planning Department

Richard J. Berry, Mayor

Interoffice Memorandum December 30, 2015
TO: Robert J. Perry, Chief Administrative Office
FROM: Suzanne Lubar, Planning Director

DP Executive Committee Co-Chair

SUBJECT: Development Process Manual Updates

Pursuant to ROA 1994 Chapter 2 Article 15 Section 1, et seq., revisions to the City of Albuquerque
Development Process Manual, as recommended for approval by the DPM Executive Committee,
requires your signature prior to filing with the City Clerk.

The proposed revisions are attached for your review and summarized below.

DPM-2015-02 — Water System Design Criteria, Chapter 25, Sections 7 and 8

These amendments are intended to address and update fire hydrant criteria and the method by which
fire flows are calculated, per the International Fire Code IFC 2009 Edition as adopted by the City.
Also, references to the City, City’s Public Works Department (PWD), City’s Water Utility

Division/Section, etc. were changed to read Albuquerque Bernalillo County Water Utility Authority
(ABCWUA).

There has been no public comment received regarding these proposed revisions.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Recommended:

Suzanne Lubgr) Planning
DPM Executive Committee Co-Chair



Approved: Approved as to Legal Form:

\@ \Aw/lL

Robert J. I"'érry
Chief Administrative Officer
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cc: Melissa Lozoya, PE, Acting Director
Department of Municipal Development
DPM Executive Committee Co-Chair

Attachments:
Chapter 25, Water System Design Criteria, Sections 7 and 8



